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NOTIFICATION 

 

Date: 30
th

 November 2017 

 

Notification No.: CDS/FTRAC/17/03 

 

To, 

 
All Members of FTRAC 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Changes to the Clearcorp’s FTRAC Rules 
 
Members are hereby advised that certain changes have been made to Clearcorp’s 
FTRAC Rules to enhance the activity scope of FTRAC to enable capture of Primary 
Market Issuance Details for Commercial Paper as per directions of RBI’s Notification 
No. FMRD.DIRD. 2/14.01.002/2017-18 dated 10th August, 2017. The above RBI 
Notification contains the relevant information pertaining to the reporting of 
Primary Market Issuance Details for Commercial Paper on FTRAC platform by the 
respective Issuing and Paying Agents (IPA). 
 
The updated Clearcorp FTRAC Rules are made available on our Website 
(www.ccilindia.com) under Clearcorp’s Bye-Laws and Regulations Section. 
 
Please note that the changes to Clearcorp FTRAC Rules shall come into effect from 
04th December 2017, i.e., on the same date as above enhancements would be 
facilitated on our FTRAC Platform. 
 
Thanking You, 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

For Clearcorp Dealing Systems (India) Limited 

 

 

 

Sd/-  

Managing Director 

 


